


Consultation. All the comments received have been read and discussed by
the Steering Group. Where amendments to the plan are required as a
result of consultation comments received, these will be included in the final
Neighbourhood Plan Submission Document before it is submitted to Milton
Keynes Council within the next two to three months.
 

4. All consultation comments received and reports
detailing changes to the final plan will be included
among the final submission documents and made
available on the Parish Council website: Village |
Haversham and Little Linford Parish Council
(havershamltlinford.org)”

 
This was confirmed at the HcLLPC meeting on 20 June 2022 at minute no.
111/22 which is also published on the HcLLPC website
https://www.havershamltlinford.org/financials. HcLLPC continues to
provide regular updates on the HcLLNP at every one of its meetings
including the Chair’s report in the local magazine as confirmed at the
HcLLPC meeting on 21 November 2022 at minute no. 167/22.
 
It may also be worth noting that the Annual Parish Public Meeting was held
on 13 April 2022, a few days before the end of the consultation period. Key
extracts of the plan were displayed as large posters in the meeting hall and
those attending the meeting were encouraged to inspect these, which
most did. Considerable time was also allowed during the meeting for an
open discussion around the proposed plan, the consultation process and
next steps.
 

 
I believe the 4 assertions in bold are manifestly incorrect as per my below
correspondence with the PCC chair, which I shared with you in my email dated
13th January.
 
I would therefore be very grateful if you would kindly forward this observation to
the examiner so he is able to obtain a correction from HcLLPC before the current
process completes.
 
Many thanks & kind regards
 
 
Derek Jones
 




